
SOUTH PASADENA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
RESOLUTION 2016-2017-23 

April 18, 2017 
 

 
 
 
 

Classified School Employees Week 
 
 
 
WHEREAS, the California State Legislature and the Governor recognized the importance of 

classified school employees to the educational process by approving legislation in 
1986, setting aside the third full week in May of each year as Classified School 
Employees Week; and 

 
WHEREAS, the Board of Education joins state government officials in acknowledging the 

important roles classified school employees play in South Pasadena Unified 
School District; and 

 
WHEREAS, classified employees contribute immeasurably to the health, safety, and wellbeing 

of students through their dedication and professionalism in carrying out their 
many and varied job responsibilities assisting children and young people in 
classrooms and through valuable support services; and 

 
WHEREAS, the district’s academic programs and other educational opportunities could not be 

provided to the students enrolled in our schools without the unfailing support of 
many classified employees working in a variety of job classifications; 

 
 
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Governing Board of South Pasadena Unified 
School District does hereby acknowledge those contributions of dedicated classified employees 
and joins with the entire education community in supporting appropriate activities recognizing 
May 21-27, 2017, as Classified School Employees Week. 
 
The foregoing RESOLUTION was passed and adopted at a regular meeting of the Governing 
Board of the South Pasadena Unified School District on the 18th day of April 2017, by the 
following vote, to wit: 
 
 
 
AYES:    NOES:    ABSENT:    
 
 
Dated this 18th day of April, 2017 
 

Secretary of the Governing Board of 
the South Pasadena Unified School 
District, Los Angeles County, State of 
California 


